
 

 
 

SCRABSTER HARBOUR TRUST 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NO.  4/2020 
 

SCRABSTER HARBOUR – ST OLA PIER CONSTRUCTION 
WORKS  

 
 

Mariners are advised that construction works on the Scrabster Harbour St Ola Pier 
are progressing and piling operations are taking place at the South end of the Pier 
piling gates will extend out passed the end of the quay. The area is well illuminated 
and the piers Navigation light is still in place. These works are scheduled to be 
completed mid-February.    
 
Personnel may be working at sea level throughout the works and vessels should pass 
at slow speed and give a wide berth to the works. 
  
Access to these areas may be restricted at times when work is ongoing and mariners 
are requested to give this a wide berth and contact “Scrabster Harbour” on VHF 
Marine Channel 12 when transiting through these areas.   
 
Further Notices To Mariners shall be issued as the works progress to advise mariners 
of any specific dangers to navigation.  
 
Any queries relating to the above should be directed to the Harbour Master at the 
address given below 
 

Jason Hamilton      04th December 2020 
Harbour Master 
Harbour Office             
Scrabster                      
Thurso 
Caithness       
KW14 7UJ  
 

Tel 01847 892779 

jason.hamilton@scrabster.co.uk   

mailto:jason.hamilton@scrabster.co.uk

